
CHANNEL SOCCER - Formerly Margate Soccer 
 

Coaching Courses - FREE   

This Sunday at Van Morey Road (how convenient and they are FREE !) Contact Nick Dale 

0418 363 682 for more info.  

 

Teams - 

Teams are starting come together and coaches will be give their team lists soon. Training 

days will be notified to players as soon as coaches have organised this.  

 

Registrations - Early Bird Fee  

Early bird fees close 02/04/17. If you haven't received an invoice yet and are a returning 

player, payments can be made via myfootballclub.com.au with your FFA # and registering 

under Channel United. 

Invoices are being emailed this week. Registration fees must be paid by 5th of May otherwise 

your child will not play the first game. 

 

Facebook Group - 

If you are not already a member but your child plays , please ask to join today 

Channel United (Primary Soccer) is the closed group. This is a closed group and not open to 

the public. 

 

Equipment  / First Game- 

SHIN PADS - your child will not be allow to train or play games if these are not worn and 

worn underneath their socks. 

SOCKS & SHORTS - Black. I'd suggest Sportsco or The Kit Room, North Hobart.  Playing 

tops will be provided. 

FIRST ROSTER MATCH- This is scheduled for the 06/05/17. There may be a FFT Gala day 

prior to this but no further information has been released. 

 

 

For further information, please contact Nick Dale   channelutd@gmail.com 

 

http://myfootballclub.com.au/
mailto:channelutd@gmail.com

